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Dear Parent/Carer,  

As a mark of respect our school will be closed on the day of Her Majesty’s state funeral, Monday 

19th September 2022. 

 

Staff Development Day 

A reminder that school is closed on Monday 26th September for a Staff Development Day. 

Uniform 

Please ensure names on are on uniform items. Pupils should bring a coat to school each day. A reminder that 

Tuesday and Thursday are PE days and pupils should wear PE uniform on these days. 

After Schools Clubs  

Due to the closure on Monday 19th September the first day of Multi Sports will be Monday 3rd October.  

P2 and P3 pupils attending Multi Sports should wear trainers and jogging bottoms to school on a Monday. P4, 

P5, P6 and P7 pupils attending Multi Sports should wear normal school uniform and should bring sportswear 

with them to change into. 

Football for P3 to P7 starts on Tuesday 20th September, pupils may bring a football kit with them if they wish 
to change out of their PE kit. All pupils should bring boots and trainers on a football day.  
 

School Photographer  
Tempest Photography will be in school on Monday 7th November for class, family and individual photographs.  
 
Savings  
School savings have restarted. Please contact the school office if you require any information.  
 
 
 



Flu Immunisation  
Please return all Flu Immunisation forms by 28th September. Flu immunisation will take place on Wednesday 
12th October. 

PTA Annual General Meeting 

The PTA Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday 21st September 2022 at 7pm. It would be great to see a big 

turnout and new faces are very welcome. 

Contact Details  

Please inform the school office of any changes to address or telephone numbers.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

S Finlay  

 

 


